
Week 9 Term 4, 2010 
 
Principal’s Report 
 
Hello Everyone 
 
On Monday I was thrilled to be 
able to sit through the entire 
performance of “Show Time” and 
saw our wonderful students 
performing for all their family and 
friends. Thank you parents and 
carers, for ensuring the students 
had such fantastic costumes and 
make up. It certainly was a very 
professional performance. I also 
need to say a big thank you to the 
teachers who put in an amazing 
amount of time and effort to 
ensure that the musical is such a 
success every year. I am looking 
forward to our 
next two 
performances 
on Wednesday 
and Thursday 
evening.  
 
Today I am attending the sport’s 
awards presentations. Emma-Sue 
Greentree is being presented with 

a special award for her 
achievements in team and 
individual sports throughout 2010. 
We are all very proud of Emma’s 
efforts this year, particularly at the 
National Athletics titles where she 
picked up a silver medal in the 
high jump. Emma-Sue will be 
attending Hunter Sport’s High 
School from 2011. We will be 
keenly watching her success over 
the coming years.  
 
Next week will be Mr Ian Hodge’s 
last teaching week before his 
retirement. I am sure we will see 
him back here at Morisset in some 
capacity, but it is fitting that we 
give him a great send-off after all 
his years here. The teachers are 
planning a formal celebration in 
the New Year, and next Tuesday 
14th December you are all invited 
to come along to the school at 
5:00pm to catch up with Mr Hodge 
and to say good-bye. Bring along 
a picnic tea and meet with other 
students and ex-students and their 
families. This is strictly a NO 
ALCOHOL event. Soft drinks will 
be available for sale. 
 

Our formal presentation ceremony 
is next Monday 13th December at 
9:30am. It is in the hall at Morisset 
High School. The families of 
recipients have already been 
informed by letter that their child 
will be receiving an award and all 
parents and carers are invited to 
attend. 
 
The students last day of 
attendance is next Wednesday 
14th December. Teachers continue 
working until the end of the week. 
This is the final newsletter for the 
year. There will be no newsletter 
next week.  
 
Our final assembly for the year will 
be held this coming Friday 10th 
December and will be hosted by 
the student Parliament. It will 
revert to the afternoon time of 
2:30pm.  
 
I would like to wish everyone a 
happy holiday season. I hope you 
enjoy the holidays together and 
travel safely if you are going away.  
 
Ann-Maree Kelly 
Principal 

 
 
  

Dates to Remember 
 
  8.12.10 Musical Evening Session 
  9.12.10 Musical Evening Session 
13.12.10 Presentation Day 9:30am at 

Morisset High School 
13.12.10 Year 6 Farewell  5:00pm 
14.12.10 Mr Hodge Farewell 5:00pm 
15.12.10 Last Day for Students 
16.12.10 Staff Development Day 
17.12.10 Staff Development Day 



        
 

 


